Safe and Healthy Streets

Swain's Lane
Permanent Changes

November 2021: Update on our plans
to create safer healthier 1
streets In your area

camden.gov.uk/making-travel-safer-in-camden
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Making your neighbourhood safer and healthier

The Covid-19 pandemic has changed how communities in Camden live, travel and work. We want
our streets to have more safe space for everyone to walk and cycle, for children to get to and from
school safely and healthily, for you to be breathing cleaner air, to reduce carbon emissions from
vehicles and for businesses to flourish.
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We want to ensure that our streets support a strong recovery from the pandemic and provide a
lasting legacy of greener, safer and healthier travel.

Thank you for your comments

In August/September we ran a consultation on the changes we proposed
” for this area. Thank you to everyone who took the time to share their
views. We are now contacting all properties in the area previously
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consulted, along with local and statutory groups, emergency services and
We had over 390 responses to our consultation and you can read the
WWWW decision report relating to this and our feedback to the responses on our

ward councillors.
website at: camden.gov.uk/SwainsLaneDecision
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What is changing?

Following the consultation we will be removing the banned right turn from Swain’s Lane onto South
Grove.

We are proposing to permanently keep the banned right turn onto Bisham Gardens as the results
of the consultation showed support for this trial change so we will be making this element of the
scheme permanent using a new Traffic Management Order (TMO).

Banning the right turn onto Bisham Gardens will help to prevent vehicles using this route as a cut
through between main roads, making it safer for people to walk and cycle. We are now consulting
on this and the proposals will be available to be viewed online from the 19" November at:

camden.gov.uk/recently-advertised-proposals

How can you give your views?

Any person wishing to object or make representations on the proposed changes should email or
send them in writing to: safetravel@camden.gov.uk or Freepost LBC TRANSPORT STRATEGY
(this is the full address, no post code needed).

Objections must clearly state the grounds on which they are made. Please note that you must
provide your postal address in order for your views to be considered. Please ensure any
comments are received by Wednesday 8 December 2021. Should you have any queries on the
proposals detailed in this information leaflet please contact:

Safe Travel in Camden (Swain’s Lane), Transport Strategy Service, London Borough of Camden
Tel: 020 7974 2765

camden.gov.uk/making-travel-safer-in-camden






